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Info! 
 

 
To residents of Gluntens väg 19 

Information prior to the works in the 

apartments.
 

We have now started the renovation work. The roof is currently being remodelled 

to accommodate the new ventilation unit.  

 

Work on drilling between the floors/basement has started. This part of the work will 

involve some noise during the daytime. There will be some drilling noise during this 

period. We understand that this affects those of you who live in the building and 

we appreciate your patience. 

 

Earplugs will be available on the entrance level. 

 

The work in the apartments  

Work to install the new ventilation ducts into the apartments is expected to start in 

mid-April.  

Previous information about starting in the apartments in early March was incorrect. 

We apologise for that!  

Work in all apartments is expected to be completed by mid-June. 

• It is estimated that the main work in your apartment will take 2-4 days. 

• We will start work from the ground floor up. 

• Finishing work, such as adjusting the ventilation, will be carried out once all 

the apartments have been dealt with. 

 

Notification of start of work in your apartment 

Once the contractor, Umia AB, advises that the work in your apartment is due to 

start, you will receive a drawing of where the ventilation ducts will be laid in your 

apartment.  

 

Consideration for the coronavirus situation 

When it is time for the work in your apartment, the contractor will explain how they 

will work in a covid-safe manner. We are following all the recommendations of the 

Public Health Agency of Sweden. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Bostaden   
 


